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SCHOOL DISTRICT ATTENDANCE AREAS 
 
The Superintendent, or a person designated by the superintendent, shall, on or before May 1 of each 

year, prepare a written report for the board, if recommendations are made concerning the changing of 

school attendance areas for the succeeding school year and the reasons for such recommendations.  

The board shall consider such recommendations at the first regular meeting following receipt of said 

report, but shall take no action on the report at that meeting.  The changes recommended shall be given 

to the news media for publication in order that the patrons of the school district may be made aware of 

possible attendance area changes and have an opportunity to appear before the Board of Education 

and express their opinions in regard to the recommended boundary changes.  The Board shall take no 

action on the recommended changes until after the patrons of the school district have had an 

opportunity to appear before the Board in regard to the recommended changes. 

 

Enrolling- All students shall enroll according to the elementary school boundaries listed above; however, 

the Superintendent of Schools may upon review and receipt of a parental request for transfer, authorize 

and transfer if it is in the best interest of the child, parent and school system. 

 


